
From: Hillside Neighbors  
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2021 8:19 AM 
To: Barry Miller <Barry.Miller@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Comments for PC meeting 6/2/21  
  
Dear Barry, 
Please provide the following link to an article in the Press Democrat about California redwood trees and climate 
change to our Planning Commissioners.  I urge the Planning Commission to adopt stringent language regarding the 
protection of these "carbon sponges."  Language in the General Plan to protect California Redwoods could offset 
the increased green house gases created by General Plan 2040.  Please consider stronger language to protect our 
California Redwood trees. 
https://www.pressdemocrat.com/article/news/california-redwoods-are-tops-in-carbon-storage-needed-to-fight-
climate-chan/ 
Please confirm receipt and distribution to Planning Commissioners. 
Thank you, 
Victoria DeWitt 
 




